
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We hope you’ve had a great start to 2022! Our hugely popular after-school clubs will be 

resuming this term so be sure to book online if your child would like to take part. Elite 

Community Coaching prides itself on providing children with fun and exciting after school clubs 

across the county, with each club run weekly throughout the year with an emphasis on 

enjoyment, engagement and skill development with a variety of fun sporting games and 

activities. We also feel it is really important to highlight the achievements of all participants, so 

they are rewarded weekly for good behaviour, sportsmanship and effort with a Player of the 

Week medal. The clubs we will be running at your school are outlined below: 

 

Multi-Sports - Every Thursday – February 24th – 31st March  

 

Football  - Every Friday – February 25th – 1st April  

 

(6 week course - £21.00) – Limited Space available  

3:30pm – 4:30pm 

 

(All year groups with the exception of Fledglings) 

*Spaces will be available to book on 14th February 2022 

 

If your child participated at club last term, you still need to book them on for this term. Please be 

aware if this is a fee paying club we do not accept cash or cheque payments so please visit 

our website to book your place. If you do not book online please do not send your children to 

our course as it is most likely we are fully booked. If you have no means of paying online please 

contact the Elite team to arrange payment as our coaches will not take cash or cheques from 

parents at schools. 

 

Children in all clubs will need their PE kit or a change of clothes from home appropriate for 

sport. They should bring a drink (no fizzy) and may also bring a snack if they want (no nuts). 

For those children attending Football Club, shin pads must be worn. Football boots are 

recommended, but trainers are also fine. 

 

Elite are also running a fun and exciting February Half-Term courses at the Harcourt 

(Folkestone), Saltwood (Hythe) and Sibertswold Primary School (Dover). There will be activities 

such as Dodgeball, Bikes/Scooter, Gym/Dance and we are delighted to confirm that our popular 

Inflatables course will be available. Just go to our website for more information www.elite-

coaching-uk.co.uk/holiday-club-bookings. 

Yours in sport, 

 

Micheal Everitt 

Managing Director 

 


